Welcome to Gethsemane Baptist Church
April 30, 2017
Bro. Paul A. Davidson, Pastor
Cellular phone # 270-670-3859
Email: gbcl@scrtc.com or pastorp@scrtc.com
www.gethsemanebaptistchurch.net

Please turn off all nonessential electronic devices.

Our future saints Church services for ages 4-6 is held the first four Sundays
of each month. One of the ladies that oversee this gathering will be posted
at the entrance to the back foyer soon after the start of morning worship
serviceat 11 a.m. You may choose if you wish for your child to participate.
Nursery is provided each Sunday morning for the smaller children in
classroom# 10.

All entrance doors will be locked at 11:15 a.m. & 6:15 p.m. on Sunday’s
excluding the front entrance by the Pastor’s office.

Today is the 5" Sunday. All offerings will go into the “5™ Sunday
Missions Funds” that will be distributed in 2018.

There is no Children’s Church this morning.

Join us this evening for worship at 6:00 pm. Our GEI students have
been working hard and will be performing a musical program as a
part of a scheduled song and testimonial worship service.

A sincere THANK YOU to each of the ladies that attended the outing
Friday night. It was a great night of laughter and fun and we are
thankful for each that attended!

Our annual Preschool Graduation is May 5™ at 6:30 pm. There will
be several children graduating. We do hope you will make plans to
attend this very special event and remember to thank each of those
who help in this ministry on a daily basis. Without their work and
sacrifice for the Lord, this ministry would not be possible.

Work will continue this week on the building project, Friday and
Saturday. Next year’s school year is just around the corner — will you
help us be ready?

Vacation Bible School will Monday, June 5" through Wednesday,
June 7™, Sis. Lisa is sure to need all hands on deck to get us Over the
Moat that week. There are sign up sheets in the foyer for all to
commit to help in this endeavor. Once everyone has signed up there
will be a planning and informational meeting

Did you help promote the expansion of our school this week?
Gethsemane Education Institute (G.E.l.) continues its open
enrollment for grades K -12 for the 2017 -2018 school year! Share
information about next year with someone this week and help with
promotion of this ministry! Contact Sis. Marla Davidson at 270/576-
2496.

TODAY IS THE DEADLINE TO SIGN UP FOR THE CANOE/
KAYAK TRIP

The planned canoe/kayak trip May 12" and 13" is quickly
approaching. It is imperative that we secure ample canoes for this
adventure. If you know anyone that would allow us to use their
canoe, we need your help in securing them and then pass this
information on to Bro. Paul. We need several. Both adult male and
female leaders will be needed. The hope is to set out of Friday
morning, camp over night and finish mid-day Saturday. A sign up
sheet is posted in the back foyer along with some information
gathering. This will be a combined Church Youth Groups and GEI
targeted outing. If weather is non-cooperative, this event will be
cancelled.

Camp Glory will be the week of July 24™ — 27™. Clear your schedule
for that week and join us. Sign up sheets and information will be out
next week.

The annual Deacon BBQ and Pay Check Sunday will be Sunday,
August 13, 2017.

Did you check out the new Website and App this week?

This week’s nursery worker: Sis. Patricia and Sis. Kelsey
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